
 

 

30 June 2023 

BLACK SEA PROPERTY PLC 
(“Black Sea Property” or the “Company”) 

Temporary Suspension  
 
The Directors of Black Sea Property announce that the Company will not be able to publish its audited 
financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2022 by 30 June 2023, as required by the AQSE 
Growth Market Access Rulebook.  
 
As a result, the Company's ordinary shares will be suspended from trading on the AQSE Growth Market 
with effect from 8.00 a.m. on 3 July 2023. The suspension will remain in place until the Company's audited 
financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2022 have been published.  
 
The Directors of Black Sea Property accept responsibility for the contents of this announcement. 
 
For further information, please visit www.blackseapropertyplc.com or contact the following: 
 
 

BLACK SEA PROPERTY PLC 
Simon Hudd -  Chairman 
 

simon.hudd@d3acap.com 

PETERHOUSE CAPITAL LIMITED 
AQSE Corporate Adviser 
Heena Karani and Duncan Vasey 

+44 (0) 207 469 0930 

 
Market Abuse Regulation (MAR) Disclosure 

The information contained within this announcement is deemed by the Company to constitute inside 
information. Upon the publication of this announcement via a Regulatory Information Service, this inside 
information is now considered to be in the public domain. 

http://www.blackseapropertyplc.com/

